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Barbara Kae going
to sea with the
Coast Guard

Amy Blincoe and the
new copier

a newsletter for Veterans

Talal Agha and 
the Mission

Larry Britton with
a bird’s eye view

Kim Brewer in
a box avalanche

The VUB Ramparts

Transition by Barbara Kae

August marked the end of our second year serving Veterans. We
ended the program with an annual banquet that was enjoyed by
all those who attended. This newsletter has a little different style
than previous ones. It is more a pictorial record of the past year.
The staff is looking forward to another great year, however, we
have moved to Brennan Hall I. Please check our web site for
updates. Our office phone numbers, e-mail, campus box number and
address will remain the same. There is a map on page five with our new location. 

Inside:
Annual Banquet Photo Display - pages 2 & 3
Veteran Students Photo Display - pages 4 & 5
Did You Know? - page 5
Map of New Offices - page 5
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A trio of TRIO directors

Dr. Robinson slicing
the cake

Unfurling the flag, a gift
 from the governor

Waiting to begin

Ms. Colvin tasting the Grog
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At Attention

The Color 
Guard

Ms. Colvin giving awards

Banquet guests

Dr. Robinson
awarding a certificate

to a Veteran

Major Britton
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Veterans attending a
TRIO Day session

Veterans at ease

Class Instruction

Hard at Work
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	  that VUB has moved 

ENTRANCE

Our new offices
are on the 

fourth floor in 
Brennan Hall I. 
Come see us
in Room 415.

H
illside

Yale

17th St
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Brennan Hall II 

Parking

Tennis Courts

RSC

VUB

P
arking

Brennan Hall I

Tennis Courts

Summer Workshop
class for photoshop

 software

A New Name
The VUB newsletter now has an official name,
The VUB Ramparts. Thanks to all who voted 
and all those who contributed a suggestion. The 
winning name was contributed by Judy Allen. 
Thank you, Judy!

Veterans attending
informative luncheons



Mission Statement
The mission is to provide necessary training 
and support that will enable eligible Veterans

to successfully enter into college
or any other post-secondary institution.

Veterans Upward Bound-WSU is a 100% federally
funded program.

Veterans Upward Bound-WSU
1845 Fairmount Street

Campus Box 137
Wichita, Kansas 67260-0137

Phone: (316) 978-6742
Fax: (316) 978-3676

Toll Free: (877) 312-2586
Email: veterans.upwardbound@wichita.edu

Web Address: www.wichita.edu/vub

Notice of Nondiscrimination

Wichita State University does not discriminate in its
 programs and activities on the basis of race, religion,
color, national origin, gender, age, sexual orientation,

marital status, status as a Vietnam Era Veteran, or
disability. The following person has been designated to
handle inquiries regarding nondiscrimination policies:

Director
Office of Equal Employment Opportunity

Wichita State University
1845 Fairmount St, Wichita, Kansas 67260-0205

Tel # (316) 978-6791;Email: ted.ayres@wichita.edu
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Veterans Upward Bound - WSU
1845 Fairmount Street,  Box 137

Wichita, Kansas 67260-0137
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